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I would beg you to vote this down. Oregon already has some of the highest 

transportation taxes. If this increase goes through it will make trucking transportation 

in Oregon to expensive and will cause small businesses who are already struggling 

to be forced out of business. In turn that is people losing their jobs. We don't need a 

bill that will allowing to divert the funds to other non-transportation related areas. 

Please look at the economic impact this will have on rural areas. As a small business 

owner, we cannot afford more taxes. 


